

January 8-12, 2024

Last week was a short week and we started to get back into the swing of things. We've also been enjoying new gifts to our classroom. I want to say thank you to everyone who blessed me personally and the classroom with gifts. Your gifts were truly appreciated! Our next week is also a little of a short week with hopefully some snow for us to enjoy! Here is the news for the week:

★ Reminders:

- This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have our first chapel for the quarter Monday.
- Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
- New Year's Eve had two services, one in the morning and an evening. I will be changing the box this week. Please mark the extra box made.
- Please remember to sign up for conferences this week.

★ Pup Pup Cuddles

 Thank you Ixael for taking care of Pup Pup this weekend. Malachi will be our next zookeeper.

★ 3rd Quarter Memory Work

• We will not have memory work starting this week. A new schedule will be sent home on a colored sheet...

★ No School

 We will have no school Friday, January 12 and Monday, January 15. Enjoy the extra time off!

★ Here's what we will be learning this week:

- Social Studies will continue to help us learn about American history.
- Math we will talk about halves, subtracting, and adding double digits.
- Christ Light we will learn about Moses and the Israelites traveling in the desert.
- Superkids we will write an informational paragraph, read long vowel sounds, practice new memory words, and reading fluency.
- Music we will continue to learn music for singing in church and keeping beat activities.

Mrs. Trimmer